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Workforce Wellness 

Staff consists of primarily myself, Elise Kubo, with some assistance from Jolyn Duddles. Jolyn recently covered 

for me while I was on vacation. 

 

Community Engagement  

 

Patient Centered Care 

Shortages are currently stable. 

The clinic medication administration system seems to be working most of the time. It still needs attention often. 

 

Facility 

The new running inventory is being built. I’m looking forward to being able to track what I have in stock and be 

notified of shortages more efficiently than current system.  

 

We are investigating the possibility of adding an automated drug cabinet for controlled drugs and acute care 

medications. This would help with accuracy of medication administration, organization, and accountability for 

controlled medications. 

 

Financial Wellness 

PMC currently uses the 340B program to save on a small number of medications. This has been very useful, 

since some of the medications we use are very expensive. 

 

Rexall is also now using the program. We recently completed our first audit of our use of the 340B program by 

an auditing company PMC hired. We discovered some small issues and are correcting them so that if we face 

outside auditors we will be prepared. 
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